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For the attention of: 
Kiran Bhogal, Partner - Healthcare & Clinical Risk for Beachcroft LLP 

List of attached documents relating to concerns raised by three members of staff on 
Redclyffe Annexe at Gosport War Memorial Hospital in 2001. The services provided 
in Redclyffe Annexe were subsequently moved to Dryad Ward. Email in this pack 
refers in more detail to the sequence of events. 

1. 080914 Email from Betty Woodland, Royal College of Nursing representative 
supporting nursing staff at the time and now. Gives chronology of events in 
1991. 

2. 910711 Summary of a meeting held at Redclyffe Annexe on 11.07.91 
3. 911104 Letter to Anita Tubbdtt (nurse raising concerns about practice on 

Redclyffe Annexe) from Geraldine Whitney, Community Tutor. 
4. 9111031 Report of a visit to Redclyffe Annexe GWM by Geraldine Whitney 
5. 911101 Note from Geraldine Whitney to Anita Tubbritt 
6. (Undated) Letter from Isobel Evans to Anita Tubbritt 
7. 911107 memo from Isobel Evans to trained staff on Redclyffe Annexe plus 

night sisters and doctors. 
8. 921121 Letter from Steve Barnes to Isobel Evans 
9. 911201 Letter from Keith Murray to Mr C West 
10. 911202 Letter from Keith Murray to Anita Tubbritt 
11. 911202 Letter from Keith Murray to Beverley Turnbull 
12. 921205 Memo from Isobel Evans to all trained staff on Redclyffe Annexe plus 

night sisters and doctors 
13. 911210 Letter from Keith Murray to Isobel Evans 
14. 911210 Letter from Keith Murray to Anita Tubbdtt 
15. 911210 Letter from Keith Murray to Beverley Turnbull 
16. 011231 Notes of a meeting held on 17/12/91 regarding use of diamorphine 
17. 920111 Letter from Keith Murray to Anita Tubbdtt 
18. 920111 Letter from Keith Murray to Beverley Turnbull 
19. Undated but runs up to year 2000 - list of syringe driver & pain control 

courses attended. 

17/09/2008 
Mary Deeks 


